
Dear Mr. Hust: 

The Department of Defense (DoD) Regional Environmental Coordinator (REC) for U.S. 

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region I, on behalf of the military services, is 

responsible for coordinating responses to environmental policies and regulatory matters 

of interest.  We appreciate the opportunity to provide comments from the Navy for your 

consideration in response to the subject public notice regarding stream flow 

classifications.  Enclosed are our comments. 

A hard copy will follow in the regular mail. 

Will 

William Bullard 

NAVFACMIDLANT EV14 

Senior Water Program Manager 

Navy/DOD REC Support 

757-341-0429 
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